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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 Jane Budd 

With two weeks until the end of Term 3, I cannot believe how quickly it has flown and it will 
continue to be an extremely busy and exciting last two weeks with a range of activities and 
learning happening across the school.  

Thank you to everyone who joined us for Breakfast Club/Fathers’ Day Breakfast. It was wonderful 
to see our community come together. Congratulations to the McCalman, Romano & Saliji families 
who won our lucky tickets. 

This week, ten of our Year 5 students took part in the Kid’s Cancer Project, participating in the 
"Write a Book in a Day" competition from 8am to 8pm. Chosen for their enthusiasm for writing 
and illustrating, as well as their leadership and teamwork skills, our students faced the creative 
challenge with determination. I’m thrilled to announce that they completed their book just in 
time. A heartfelt thank you to the staff who supported this endeavour, to the students for their 
dedication, and to the parents for their ongoing support, which made this experience both 
successful and meaningful. 
 
This Friday we have ten year 6 students visit the Werribee Open Range Zoo, where they will have 
a focus on exploring sustainability, local endangered species and their habitats. The students will 
be able to share their ideas on how to make positive changes within our local council area. This 
excursion is fully funded by Wyndham City Council and Werribee Open Range Zoo. I look forward 
to hearing all about his at our next school assembly. 
 
If you are planning a holiday during the school term, please visit the office to fill out a ‘Notice of 
Extended Student Absence’ form. While we recognise that scheduling vacations during school 
breaks may not always be possible, we encourage families to plan trips during the designated 
school holidays whenever possible. 
 
As we begin planning for staffing and grade structures for 2025, we'll start by assessing our 
projected numbers early next term. This will allow us to place students into grades and assign 
teachers in a way that fosters the best possible learning environment. Our approach prioritises 
both educational outcomes and group dynamics. Here are the criteria we use for placing 
students:  
 
· Educational needs/outcomes  
· Behavioural needs/outcomes  
· Overall group dynamics – creating a positive and supportive group  
· Friendship needs – if relevant in supporting student learning  
  
 

Cambridge Primary School  
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If you have any information about your child’s educational needs that you have not already 
discussed with their class teacher, please let our Assistant Principals know in writing no later 
than October 7th. 
If you know your child/ren are not going to be at Cambridge in 2025, please let the office staff 
know as soon as possible. 
 
A reminder that the school term end on Friday 20th September @ 1.45pm If you cannot be here at 
1.45pm please make arrangements for your child/ren to be collected by another family member 
or book into Out of School Hours Care. (0475973325) 

 

PARENT/ CAREGIVER/GUARDIAN OPINION SURVEY – EXTENDED 

The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by the Department 
of Education and Training. It is designed to assist our school in gaining an understanding of 
parents’ perception of school climate, student engagement and relationships with our 
community. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school 
planning and improvement strategies. 

Currently of our 151 surveys distributed we have had 14 survey responses – 9%. We value all your 
feedback and strongly encourage every family to complete the 2024 survey. The Parent / Caregiver 
/ Guardian Opinion Survey has been extended until the end of Term 3, Friday 20 September. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES – Term Three 2024 
Friday September 6 Love Your Locals 

Monday September 9 Year 1 Build a Bear Incursion 
Tuesday September 10 District Athletics 

Wednesday September 11 Year 5 Melbourne Museum and Imax 
Thursday September 12 R U OK Day 
Thursday September 12  Toastie Day 

Friday September 13 Year 2 First Aid Incursion 
Friday September 13 Whole School Assembly Big Gym 2.30pm 

Wednesday September 18 Cambridge Disco 
Friday September 20 Breakfast Club 
Friday September 20 Last Day of Tern 3 2024 

(Students finish @ 1:45pm) 
  

I  IMPO IMIMPORTANT DATES – Term Four 2024IN 
Monday October 7 First Day Term 4 
Monday October 7 Year 3 Swimming Program 

Monday October 14 Year 2 Swimming Program 
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CURRICULUM NEWS 

Last week we undertook our termly planning week. During this week our students have all of their 
specialists on the same day, this allows classroom teachers of the same cohort (Foundation, Year 
1, etc.) to spend the day planning for the upcoming term. The week was incredibly successful and 
we are looking forward to going into term 4 prepared and enthusiastic.  

Victorian Curriculum 2.0 

In the previous newsletter, we discussed some of the changes that we will see in Mathematics 
with the new curriculum being released next year. In this edition, we will explore some of the 
changes to the Literacy domain.  

Literacy covers the domains of Reading, Writing, and Speaking and Listening. The main change 
to the English curriculum is the clear progression of learning within the content descriptors (this 
is the section of the curriculum we use to guide what will be delivered). The content descriptors 
are broken into three sections, Literacy, Literature, and Language. By breaking the content 
descriptors into these subheadings rather than the three domains, there is a higher emphasis on 
ensuring clear links between Reading and Writing.  

The Achievement Standard (this section of the curriculum is used to assess against) is still broken 
into the three domains of Reading, Writing, and Speaking and Listening.  

                                                            Jess Green – Assistant Principal                                                           

WELLBEING AND INCLUSION 

 Allied Health Supports for Students 

If your child is engaged with any of the following services, we would love for you to contact the 
school and speak to a member of the wellbeing team to let us know.  

• Speech pathologist 

• Paediatrician  

• Psychologist / Psychiatrist 

• Social Worker 

• Occupational Therapist 

• Physiotherapist 

• Counsellor 

• Audiologist / Eye Therapist 

We are keen to work alongside these services to achieve the best possible results for your child. 
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Cheers Cheese Toastie / R U OK? Day 

We have had a great response to our Cheers Cheese Toastie Day.  There are only a few days left 
to submit your request and order a cheese toastie for the day.   

As part of our celebration, all students will be participating in a range of social emotional learning 
sessions aimed at raising awareness of the importance of sharing our feelings and confiding n 
someone when we have a problem. 

CritterCoin Store  

Today and tomorrow all students across the school will have the opportunity to spend their 
CritterCoins on a wide variety of items from fidget toys to stationary, games, Lego or canteen 
vouchers.  We encourage our families to have a discussion with their children about what they 
have purchased and celebrate how they were able to earn the coins in the first place. 

Footy Colours Day 

A reminder that on Wednesday 18th September students are encouraged to dress in their 
preferred footy team colours.  So, bring your beanies, scarves, jumpers and footy shorts to 
celebrate.    

Breakfast Club  

Last week our breakfast club was arranged as part of our Fathering Project activity.  In week 10 on 
Friday 20th September, we will be having a regular breakfast club on the last day of term.  This will 
be held in the large Gym and we encourage all our students and families to attend. 

 

Jarrod Bateup – Assistant Principal 
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YEAR 4 

Congratulations to the following Year 4 Students 

Year 4 RISE Awards:   Pen Licenses: 

Ricky, Thenara, Likhita, Harjaap, Faria,       Samson, Esti, Sashane, Aisha, Jessica 

Melissa, Jassica, Zainab 

 

 

Whole School Science Week 

National Science Week 2024 was held from the 10th to 18th of August, however, at Cambridge 
Primary School, we celebrated it from the 19th to 22nd of August by students from Prep to Year 6 
attending incursions during the week. 

Each year level attended a different incursion:  

• Foundation and Year 1 Science Dome - Introduction to Seasons 
• Year 2 Greater Western Water - The Water Cycle 
• Year 3 Science Dome – Seasons 
• Year 4 Wildlife Xposure - Native Animals and Erosion  
• Year 5 Science Dome - Natural Disasters 
• Year 6 Science Dome - Structure of the Solar System all linked to what they have been 

learning about in STEM this term. 

The students thoroughly enjoyed attending the different incursions and their classroom teachers 
said that they could not stop talking about what they experienced.   

On behalf of the students and staff we would like to thank the following organisations for making 
this year's National Science Week so engaging and exciting: 

• Science Dome – Nick 
• Wildlife Xposure – Earl 
• Greater Western Water - Kristen  
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CANTEEN 

If you would like to order lunch for your child, you can do this through Flexi Schools via the link 
www.flexischools.com.au  or you can write your child’s name, grade and what they would like to 
order on a brown paper bag with NAME, CLASS & CORRECT MONEY ENCLOSED.  Icy poles and 
slushies are only available at lunch time. The icy pole prices start at $1.00 through to $3.00.  
Canteen price list is available on the Cambridge website.  

Baked Potatoes are back this term, you can choose from cheese, sour cream and chicken as 
your filling. 

 

Footy Day Lunch 

Footy day lunch will be held on the 18th of September. 

You can order on www.flexischools.com.au or place an order on the footy day note with your 
child’s  name, grade, correct money and tick what meal they would like to have and send it to the 
canteen. 

Please finalise by Friday the 13th of September 

Make sure you put your child’s Name, Grade and tick the box on which food item that they would 
like. 

If halal lunch is required, please tick the halal box up the top. 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.flexischools.com.au%2F&data=05%7C02%7CWendy.Wright%40education.vic.gov.au%7C6bc32784316d4b3ae53208dccbbcb03d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638609258470438809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YRIuFMdZJ227soBZo7hmZ2q59SC6fBPptpxT2jsxWXE%3D&reserved=0
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Invitation to join us for breakfast at Before school care in recognition of R U OK Day. 

Join us for breakfast and a meaningful conversation.  

Thursday 12th September 6.45am-8am 

 

 

OUR SCHOOL PARTNER 
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COMMUNITY NEWS  

                                                                                                                                                                  

 


